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Oc  tober  29  ,  191  5  .

Dear  Professor  Parlour:

The  generous  package  of  miscellaneous

cryptogams,  the  sending  of  -which  was  announced  in  your  note

of  October  27,  is  at  hand  and  we  are  greatly  obliged  to  you.

The  algae  from  Chile,  the  Hurray  Islands,  etc.  I  am  especially

glad  to  have,  and  I  am  sure  that  the  fungi  from  Mexico,

Newfoundland,  and  elsewhere  will  be  equally  appreciated  by

Doctor  Seaver  and  others.

Very  sincerely  yours  ,
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